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September 14, 2006

Neighborhood,

The Weatherby First Annual Pot Luck BBQ/Dinner (held in the backyards of the Hansen’s and
Wolff’s) Will be held Saturday afternoon September 16" — beginning at4;00 pm and running
until@:’»(). 1 apologize for inadvertently leaving the time off the last announcement. Please be
prepared to bring some hamburger patties, hot dogs, veggie burger’s or whatever you would like
us to cook. As we indicated in the original notice; “We are hoping this will be an opportunity for
each of us to get to know one another a little better and develop a greater sense of community.”

Anyone with thoughts and comments please help us help you in these endeavors. You can call
and leave a message at the Wolffs’ 360.805.1589 regarding the Pot Luck Night.

We will have the financial reports and some other issues to discuss at our annual meeting, which
will be held September 16, 2006.

Yours,

Will and Conan
Weatherby Home Owners’ Association Board of Directors




